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Thursday 11th February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As this half term draws to a close, I am writing to say thank you for your ongoing support. The learning that the 
children have been carrying out either at home or in school has been fantastic; we are all incredibly proud of 
their achievements and positivity. The teachers have been overwhelmed with the quality of the work being 
carried by all the children. 
 
Our next Parents’ evenings this year will be held in the Summer term after the Easter holidays. This will ensure 
that teachers have had the opportunity to assess all the children when we fully reopen and will be able to give 
you a full picture of their progress and attainment. Information about this will be sent out before the Easter 
holidays. 
 
I sincerely hope that will be welcoming all the children back to school in March and I will be in touch again 
when there are any firm plans and announcements from the Government.  
 
The usual system for reporting any positive Covid-19 Cases over the holidays is still in place, using  
our Covid email account: covid@vernonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk.  
 
I hope you have an enjoyable and safe half term holiday. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell   
Headteacher 


